
 

New Delhi Television Limited, Regd. Office: W-17, 2nd Floor, Greater Kailash - 1, New Delhi - 110048, India 
Tel: (+91-11) 2644 6666, 4157 7777, Website: www.ndtv.com, E-mail: corporate@ndtv.com, CIN: L92111DL1988PLC033099 

 

 

Date: November 7, 2024 

 

To, 

Listing Compliance Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G,  

Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Bandra(E), Mumbai – 400 051 

  

Sub:  Clarification on Increase in Volume  

 

Ref:   NSE letter bearing reference number: NSE/CM/Surveillance/14933 

 

Dear Sir / Ma’am, 

 

This is in response to your letter dated November 6, 2024, inquiring about an increase in the volume 

of shares being traded at your stock exchange. 

 

With reference to above, we would like to submit that the increase in trading volume / price of the 

shares is purely market driven. Further, the management has no information that may have a bearing 

on the increase in volume and which is yet not disclosed to the stock exchange.  

 

In the event there is any development that requires disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we will make the same in accordance 

with the regulatory requirements. 

   

You are requested to take the same on record. 

 

For New Delhi Television Limited 

 

 

____________________________ 

Parinita Bhutani Duggal 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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